
ADDENDUM No. 3 
 

Request for Proposals 
 

Transit Development Plan Update 
 
Pursuant to Addendum #2 of the Request for Proposals for the Transit Development Plan 
Update, the deadline to submit written questions was extended to January 28, 2022.  This 
Addendum addresses questions received between January 12 and January 28. All questions 
received prior to the original deadline of January 11, 2022 can be found in Addendum #1. 
 
Question #1:  Would it be acceptable to submit the proposal electronically via email? 
 
Response:  It is acceptable to submit the electronic copy of the proposal via email rather than on 
CD or flash drive. If transmitting it via email, please send it to spekaj@dow-associates.com 
AND cparker@dbcteam.net and make sure to request delivery and read receipts to ensure it was 
received. Regardless of the method of delivery, the electronic copy and five (5) bound copies 
of the response must be received no later than 4:00 p.m. on Friday, February 4, 2022. 


